
We join The Third Action to support their message!

The largest four banks in the United States–Citi, Chase, Wells Fargo, and Bank of America–are the largest 
funders for fossil fuel expansion in the world. This needs to stop. Banks need to prioritize investment in 
sustainable energy projects! (This is a photo from Peace Action Maine's '22 Tax Day exhibit.)

Third Act, a group of people over sixty determined to address the existential climate crisis we are facing, is 
organizing a national day of protest. The Sierra Club has signed on to support Third Act in its action. Mark 
your calendars! There will be a rally at Chase Bank and Bank of America in Monument Square in Portland 
on March 21, 2023 at 3-4:30 pm organized by Third Act Maine. 

Other groups will be joining in as well. Members of Maine Youth Action,  ME. Veterans For Peace, Center 
for an Ecology-Based Economy, Peace Action Maine, and other groups will be marching and chanting, 
demanding change. To indicate interest in joining Third Act Maine or to be on the mailing list for more info 
about the rally, email ThirdActMaine@gmail.com.

This is how to sign up: 
1.  Google         thirdact.org
2.  Click           "working groups."
3.  Click the     red Maine teardrop      on the US map.
4.  Sign up      and become fully informed of what we do.

https://thirdact.org/  (mostly copied from Sierra Club Maine Chapter newsletter)
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